
 

 
 
 
 
 

AIRPORT ADVISORY NOTICE 
 

  Notice #2020-018 
 
 
Date:  April 14, 2020 
 
Subject: Best Management Practices for Aircraft Maintenance Operations 
 
VNY Tenants: 
 
LAWA’s Stormwater Group encourages you to practice good Best Management Practices (BMPs) when conducting 
aircraft maintenance operations. Good BMPs include, but are not limited to, performing maintenance activities 
indoors as appropriate, and having a spill kit on hand. 
 
The following links provide further information: 
 
BMPs begin on Page 22 (VNY SWPPP) 
https://www.lawa.org/-/media/lawa-web/environment/files/vny-swppp-amendment-4.ashx 
 
LAWA Stormwater Page 
https://www.lawa.org/en/lawa-environment/environmental-programs-group/lawa-stormwater-program 
 
VNY Rules and Regulations 
https://www.iflyvny.com/-/media/lawa-web/tenants411/vny-rules-and-regulations/vny-rules-and-regulations---
january-2018.ashx 
 
Should you have any questions, please contact Charlynn O. Rachell, of LAWA’s Stormwater Team, at (424) 646-
7758. 
 
Thank you and stay safe and healthy. 
 
The Van Nuys Airport Operations Team 
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 For additional information, contact the Van Nuys Airport at (818) 442-6506 or via facsimile at (818) 442-6751 


